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Letter from the Bulletin Editor

Dear Reader,

Welcome to the October 2010 issue of the
Bulletin of the EATCS.

Our columns deliver the usual richness and variety
of interesting contents. We start with a survey on
recent complexity results for fragments of
non-monotonic logic (“Computational Complexity
Column”), and proceed through an analysis of the
challenges of copying with the reconfiguration of
replicated atomic storage and the main approaches
for addressing such challenges (“Distributed
Computing Column”), an excursion on some variants
of categorical frameworks for graph transformation
(“Formal Specification Column”), and explore the
connections between infon logic and Datalog (“Logic
in Computer Science Column”).

As usual, our reporters bring you news on EATCS and
TCS activities all over the world. Also, we have
one technical contributions in this issue: Ground
term rewriting, by Sándor Vágvölgyi. Finally, let
me draw your attention to the report on ICALP 2010
and the reports on several other conferences.

I trust that you will find a lot of interesting
material to read in this issue.

Maria Serna, Barcelona
October 2010


